

Dr. Peter Lavoy, Principal Deputy Assistant Secretary of Defence USA and Lt Gen Gregory Biscone, Chief of (ODRP)
Office of Defence Representatives to Pakistan calling on Air Chief Marshal Tahir Rafique Butt, Chief of the Air Staff,
Pakistan Air Force, at Air Headquarters, Islamabad. (22.04.2013)

US DELEGATION CALLS ON AIR CHIEF

ISLAMABAD 22 APRIL, 2013: - A five member US delegation headed by Dr. Peter Lavoy, Principal Deputy Assistant Secretary of Defence called on Air Chief Marshal Tahir Rafique Butt, Chief of the Air Staff, Pakistan Air Force, at Air Headquarters, Islamabad today. Lt Gen Gregory Biscone, Chief of (ODRP) Office of Defence Representatives to Pakistan was also present on the occasion. Matters pertaining to mutual interest and various areas of further cooperation were discussed during the meeting.